If you are unable to read our e-mail, or only partially, please click here.

GSB NEWS 17.12.2021



Dear Members,

first of all, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your cooperation and the trust you have placed in us. It was a year that was like a roller coaster ride. The constant ups and downs caused by the pandemic made it necessary to make decisions under uncertainty in all areas of life.

A phase characterized by restrictions was followed by a phase beginning with the vacation season that was almost reminiscent of normality. Many used it for traveling or for a long-awaited visit of their favorite restaurant. The coating industry also reacted, and a number of events were scheduled again. Together with you, we were happy to meet again at our general assembly in Leipzig and enjoyed the personal exchange without having to rely on video conferences.

After this period of ease, the pandemic situation became noticeably worse and containment measures were tightened. Now it is once again a matter of using the accumulated strength from the less Corona-dominated period and looking at the positive indicators. More efficient tools are now available to fight the pandemic than they were last winter. The architecture sector has also proven to be very resilient to the crisis, and the new ways of working have taken hold very well.

At the end of the day, one thing remains certain about a roller coaster ride. After a descent, it's uphill again. With this in mind, we wish you a Merry Christmas and a healthy and successful 2022.

Until 22.12.2021 we are available for you as usual. From 3.1.2022 we will be there for you again.

Your GSB team



We would like to thank the WEINISCH GmbH & Co. KG for the coating of our logo as part of the competition organized within the framework of our general assembly.

Technology

Katrin Schleicher is looking forward to your suggestions for topics and questions around the field of **technology**:

katrin.schleicher@gsb-international.de

Editorial Office / Business & Marketing

For general questions or suggestions regarding GSB NEWS as well as topic requests on the subjects **business and marketing**, Philipp Mader is your contact person:

philipp.mader@gsb-international.de



in f 0

Homepage | Contact | Imprint / Privacy policy

© 2021 GSB International e.V. · Fritz-Vomfelde-Straße 30 · D-40547 Düsseldorf · Tel. +49 (0) 211 - 47 96 - 450 / - 451 · info@gsb-international.de · Contact Form · Imprint / Privacy policy · Committees · Links to testing institutes and cooperation partners

This newsletter is intended for GSB member companies only and may not be forwarded to third parties.

All rights reserved. Technical data and recommendations are based on the state of knowledge at the time of publication and are subject to change; no liability is assumed or accepted for them. Status: December 2021

If you are not interested in future newsletters, you can unsubscribe here.